
          January 13, 2020 

 

To: All Clubs, Coaches & Swimmers 

 

 

The results of the ASAJ BB Distance Development Meet 2019 have been amended to ensure 
compliance with the Meet Summons.  

Due to a last minute advisory and compiling of the meet, a necessary preparatory step to 
ensure alignment with the summons was missed. A decision has been taken by the Council that 
the necessary deletions be done to correct this situation. 

Please accept my apology for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Best regards, 

Shauna Jackson  

 


